
Dear Parents/ Guardians 

RE: Girls Academy Enrolment 

The Beyond The Broncos Girls Academy values the vital role that young Aboriginal 

and Torres Strait Islander women play in influencing the next generation. As a result, 

we continue to provide culturally-based support for these future leaders to succeed 

at school and beyond. We actively assist the girls with any day to day issues they 

face and help them with planning for the future through tailored career guidance 

and access to career or education expos. 

We are excited to have the opportunity to mentor and support your child in 2024 

through our dedicated Broncos Student Support Officer based at your child's school. 

In addition, our Broncos Ambassadors will be visiting your child's school and 

conducting life skills workshops and fun activities to encourage our students to 

attend school and learn about career pathways after school. We have fun excursions 

and events planned for the year, and we will be continuing with our successful 

rewards incentives to encourage attendance and good behavior. 

In preparation for the year, we kindly request all parents and guardians to complete 

an enrolment form to allow your child to participate on our program. 

We look forward to working with your child and supporting them while they are 

completing secondary education and preparing them for life in the workforce. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the 2024 Enrolment Form. 

Your sincerely 

Broncos Student Support Officer 




